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Comments: We are deeply concerned about the Quartzville-Middle Santiam Project, which would build roads and

do commercial logging in almost 8,000 acres of forest. Considering how rapidly climate change is occurring, and

the exceptional amounts of carbon forest in Western Oregon can sequester, the patchwork forests under

consideration should be managed for maximum carbon storage. And absolutely under no conditions should

mature, late-successional or old growth forests be cut.

 

Sincerely,

 

Diana Huntington, Volunteer


